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Snows Womenõs Auxiliaryð Formed November of 2012 

We are a service and social organization existing 
so that the women of Our Lady of Snows 

Catholic Church can be involved with assisting 
others while enjoying social activities. 

Officers Effective July 1, 2017: 

President:    Susann Boley 

Vice Pres:     Shari Ford 

Rec. Sec:       Barbara Reyes 
 
Treasurer:    Cindy McLaughlin 
 
Corr. Sec:     Anna Schuessler 
 
Sgt at Arms: Lottie Wilson 
 
Newsletter Editor:  Barbara Reyes 
 
 

Snows Women's Auxiliary 
Mission Statement: 

Promote sociability among 
members and fellowship 
ÁÍÏÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈȭÓ 
congregation. 

Promote charitable service 
to the church with activities 
each year, such as but not 
limited to, money for 
Christmas cheer, 
scholarships, help to needy 
families, donation of 
clothing, food for the poor 
and needy, and any other 
such activity approved by the 
members. 

Assist in promoting and 
supporting the members of 
3ÎÏ×Ó 7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ !ÕØÉÌÉÁÒÙ 
and the Knights of Columbus, 
Council Number 4997. 
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HAPPY & JOYOUS EASTER TO EVERYONE!  
 

 
²Ƙŀǘ ŀ Ƨƻȅƻǳǎ ǘƛƳŜ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘΩǎ ǊŜǎǳǊǊŜŎǘƛƻƴΗ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ 
fortunate that our parish had such a full Lenten season, with opportunities to 
learn, pray and share the Lenten season with one another.  We are blessed 
indeed! 

Recent activities - Congratulations to Sandra Gerhardt-Carroll and her 
ŜȄǘǊŀƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ŎƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ {ǘΦ tŀǘǊƛŎƪΩǎ 5ŀȅ ŘƛƴƴŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǎƘƻǿΦ  L 
was disappointed that I was out of town that weekend, but the reviews are 
still coming in.  JOB WELL DONE!  Scheduling Bingo the day after such a 
successful event was risky, however, all those present at March 18th Bingo 
had a great time and SWA profited nicely with that event. 

Coming up ς Thank you to Gayle Carlson and Betty Mullins for volunteering 
to take on the task of recruiting people to consider becoming officers for our 
next fiscal year.  Our election is scheduled for our May meeting.  At that 
ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΣ ƻǳǊ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊ ƛǎ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ DǳŜǊƛƴΣ ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǇŜŀƪ ƻƴ ά¢ƘŜ ²ƻƳŜƴ ²Ƙƻ 
!ŎŎƻƳǇŀƴƛŜŘ WŜǎǳǎέΦ  !ƭǎƻ ŀǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΣ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ Recognition Awards 
will be presented.  Our last meeting of this fiscal year, on June 5th, will have 
Fr. Bob Chorey speaking about how religion and science are part of our 
humanity.   

As we are quickly closing in on the end of our fiscal year - June 30, 2018 ς just 
three more months from now, I invite all of you to prayerfully consider 
ǎƛƎƴƛƴƎ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ƻƴŜ ƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜǎ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎǎ ȅƻǳΩǾŜ 
been given. 

Love & Blessings to you all. 

Susann 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

On-going ς The SWA Knit and Crochet group meets every other  
   Tuesday in the Parish Center from 10:00 am -1:00 pm.  Up- 
   coming gatherings are on April 3, 17 and May 1.  For more  
   information, contact Pat at 786-5066. 

Tuesday, April 3 - SWA Meeting - bring a sweet or savory  
    treat to share. Social Half Hour is 6:00ς6:30 pm; meeting is  
    6:30-7:30 pm. Our guest speaker is Terri Domitrovich speaking  
    ƻƴ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ Presence in Ministry. 

Saturday, April 14 ς Join the Craft Fair Committee at 9:30 am in  
   the Parish Center to assist in making items to sell at our Craft 
   Fair in October. Sign up at our April meeting. 

Tuesday, May 1 - Clergy Holy Hour at Parish Center. 

Saturday, May 5 ς ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ōȅ {ǊΦ  
   Kathy Bryant.  See notice to the right of this box for details. 

Tuesday, May 8 ς Making a Difference Awards  
   presentation at the SWA May meeting. (Note:  SWA meeting  
   has been moved to the second Tuesday in May.) 

Sunday, May 20 ς SWA Bingo in Parish Center. 
 

 

Can you donate either of these items to make our SWA craft projects for the Fair? 
~ COSTUME JEWELRY you no longer want, broken or not.  Jewelry will be collected at our upcoming 

meetings, so be sure to check your jewelry box for any pieces you no longer want! 
~ BASKETS to hold pine cones, which the Committee is collecting to decorate and sell at the Fair. 



Add Excitement to Your Life - Join a SWA Committee! 
Chairwomen listed in bold above member names   Blank spaces indicate members are needed. 

Clergy Hour Committee 

Tuesday, May 1, 2018 

Susann Boley     745-5738 
Betty Mullins Marie Sanchez 

Carol Burr Nelda McGee 

Lorie Johnson Sandra Gerhardt-Carroll 

Nancy Piercy Susannah Lee 
 

Making a Difference Recognition Awards 

Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

Sandy McClure     233-5359 
Ellie Lawson-Gilgovan Lynette Prina Duclos 

Gayle Carlson Mary Boles 

Ginny Motola Pat Slavin 

Kathryn Trimble  
 

Community Yard Sale Committee 
Saturday, June 2 

Shari Ford     560-6552 
Mary Frances  

  
 

CǊΦ ¢ƻƴȅΩs Farewell BBQ Committee 
Saturday, June 9 

Susann Boley     745-5738 
  

  

  
 

Funeral Service Committee 

Ongoing 

Sandra Gerhardt-Carroll & Cindy McLaughlin 
                 772-2103 or 826-3689             750-7867 

Ann Steckline Lorie Johnson 

Anna Schuessler Lottie Wilson 

Barrie McKay Madeline Zunino 

Barbara Clark Marie Sanchez 

Barbara Reyes Nancy Piercy 

Betty Mullins Nelda McGee 

Diana Perez Sandy McClure 

Jean Sokol Susannah Lee 
 

Bingo Committee 

Ongoing 

Mary Francis     691-1697 or 329-5802 
Anna Schuessler Gayle Carlson 

Barbara Reyes Lorie Johnson 

Betty Mullins Lottie Wilson 

Cindy McLaughlin Madeleine Zunino 

Debbie Sotero Sandy McClure 

Delores Harvey Sharon Cortez 

Ginny Motola Theresa Kristynik 
 

Holiday Craft Fair & Bake Sale @ Parish Center 

Saturday, Oct. 27 & Sunday, Oct. 28, 2018 

Cindy McLaughlin      750-7867 
Anna Schuessler Lottie Wilson 

Betty Mullins Mary Francis 

Deb Van Keuren Sandra Gerhardt-Carroll 

Ginny Keenan Sharon Cortez 

Lorie Johnson  



 

St. Patrickõs Day Dinner a Double Delight!  
 

The SWA hosted a jolly {ǘΦ tŀǘǊƛŎƪΩǎ 5ŀȅ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ƻƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎΣ aŀǊŎƘ мт ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΗ  /ƘŜŦ {ŀƴŘǊŀ DŜǊƘŀǊŘǘ-Carroll and her hardworking 
elves prepared and served a delicious dinner including corned beef, roasted potatoes, cabbage and carrots, along with delectable homemade bread with 
seasoned butter and a sweet ice cream treat for dessert. Dancers from the Reno Irish Dance Company provided lively entertainment with wee ones through 

high school age lassies dancing and tapping to both traditional and more modern Irish tunes. A fun time was had by all. Erin go Bragh !  (Ireland Forever!) 

 

   
               From L:  Barrie McKay; Mary Culbert; Cindy McLaughlin; Justine Pantaleo         From L:  Manogue H.S. volunteers with Casey McLaughlin 

 

   
     From L:  Charles Kristynik; Fr. Mike; Theresa Kristynik     Lorie Johnson with her family             From L:  Betty Mullins and Ginny Motola on the job 

 
 
 



             
 

        
 

   
From L:  Mary Flores; Florito Flores; Mary Fechner; Steve Fecher  From :  Anna Schuessler; Dan Woods; Debora Van Keuren; Lorraine Pichon; Cathy & Dick Johnson 

 




